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University of Thessaly
Department of Animal Science
Gaiopolis Campus, 41334 Larisa
Thessaly Greece

20th August 2024

Dear Mrs. Keny Riya,

We are delighted to inform you that you have been accepted into the MSc Dairy Cattle Management
at the University of Thessaly. Congratulations on your successful application!

Your admission to the program is a testament to your academic achievements and your potential to
contribute to the field of dairy cattle farming. We are excited to welcome you to our University and
look forward to your participation in our dynamic academic community.

Please, note that Enrollment to the program is open until the 13th of September 2024, and a student
visa is required. For more information, please, consult the following websites:
https://studyingreece.edu.gr/before-arrival/
https://msc-dairy-cattle-management.as.uth.gr/

If you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact our
admissions office at msc-as@uth.gr or call us at +302410 684476.

We look forward to seeing you on campus and wish you the very best as you embark on this exciting
academic journey.

Sincerely,

Andreas Foskolos
Associate Professor
Director of MSc Dairy Cattle Management
Department of Animal Science
University of Thessaly
afoskolos@uth.gr
+30 2410684297, +30 6989562014
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